
St Alban’s UPDATE 
For the Week of July 22, 2018 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

This Sunday – July 22, 2018 

The 9th   Sunday after Pentecost 

8:00 am & 10:00 am     Holy Eucharist 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

 

 

 

 

 

September 15 is being set aside for a GALA 

DINNER at St Alban’s. 

Appetizers and an art auction at 5:30 and 

Dinner at 6:30.  Tickets $25  

 

Mark the Dates 

Pie Making 

The first session 

of pies will be 

September  

20 – 22  

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

BISHOP PHILLIPS 

The Bishop is continuing to recuperate and values 

the prayer support from across the diocese.  He 

has rescheduled his last visit to us on  

September 23. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Annual Blessing of the Pets will be held 

Sunday August 18 at 10:00 am. 

Spread the word -     All are welcome! 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

A year from now the General Synod will meet 

for their once every three year meeting.  On 

the agenda is a second reading regarding 

amending the Canon on Marriage by 

removing gender specific terms, thereby 

opening the possibility of Christian Marriage 

between same sex couples.   Our Diocesan 

Synod in October will give consideration to 

this and this brief survey will be able to add 

your voice to the consideration. 

Please take a couple of minutes to respond. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y3SWDVG 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y3SWDVG

